
CANCELLATION NOTICE OF 70 & OVER INVITATIONAL TOURNAMENT-NEW OREANS, LA 

 

Hello Captains, 

PLEASE CONTACT YOUR TEAM MEMBERS WITH THE FOLLOWING INFORMATION 

After conversations with Louisiana Tennis Association, NOMATA 70 & Over Tennis Director, and myself, 

we have determined that the tournament scheduled for September 6-8, 2019, in New Orleans has been 

cancelled due to an insufficient number of teams committed to the tournament. For the tournament to 

be feasible and to give all players a good experience, a minimum number of teams must be entered to 

cover expenses, etc. 

We are sorry that the tournament dates this year are not convenient for our large family of 70 & Over 

players, so we will be looking at different options for a 2020 tournament.   

Please assure your players that all tournament registration fees ($52 per player) will be refunded to the 

same credit card originally used for registering. 

Also, if you have hotel reservations, make sure you cancel your reservations as soon as possible. 


